Shippensburg Fish and Game Association
Board of Directors Meeting
May 14, 2024

Meeting called to order by Chairman Jerrid Lozenski

Old business- make a pad for the cooking crew with stone.
The cooler was checked and is working.

New- a member asked if it was possible to change supplier for the guns that used for drawing. Some
though it was too far to go to get the gun that they won.

It was discussed and a motion was made to stay with Redding’s Hardware.

M-S-P

It was found when repairing the short range roof that most of the purlins needed to be replaced.

The replacement of the purlins was approved.

Fred Allen is to take down and replace the spouting. He will add another downspout.

Snoke’s Excavating will be back to finish the paving probably before the June drawing.

The board of directors is responsible for expenditures. If any organization or group is requesting a
donation from the club they should present it to the board of directors first. Then presented to the

general membership at the monthly meeting for a vote on whether or not to make the donation.

The bonus $2,500 to the winner of the June drawing was set up to keep more people here to the end of
the drawing. It will remain.

A stainless steel back stop is needed for the new sinks in the kitchen. Jerrid and Mike will check about
getting some for the back stop.

There are a few trees limbs behind the indoor 22 range that need to be taken down.
Mike will get a price for a bush hog that can be put on the front of the tractor.
There will be a meeting of the finance committee at 6PM on June 11%.

M-S-P to adjourn



